
 

 

PUBLIC WORKS NOTICE 

Refuse & Recycling Pickup 

Please have your garbage and recycling cans out and accessible for pickup by 6 a.m. on 

pickup day so the truck can come through the neighborhood before construction starts at 7 

a.m. If necessary, the contractor will pull cans out to an accessible area for the trucks to 

pick up if they can’t get down your street. The contractor will then return your garbage and 

recycling cans to your driveway. You just have to put your cans in the same spot as you 

normally would on pick up day. As a reminder, your refuse/recycle carts should always be 

out by 6 a.m. on your pick-up day, not only during construction. Thank you for your 

cooperation. 

 

City of Hopkins 

Public Works Department 

952-939-1382 

 


